
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger           

Chairwoman                                                                Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                  Committee on Appropriations                                 

H-307, The Capitol                            1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                               Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for an Addiction Recovery Facility Improvement Program in Fiscal 

Year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Wayside House, Inc. located at 

378 NE 6th Avenue, Delray Beach, FL 33483. The funding would be used for building 

improvements and additions that will accommodate hundreds of additional individuals who are 

seeking addiction recovery services.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lois Frankel 

Member of Congress  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


